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Name David Styles

Address 12, Forest View Road, East Grinstead,
Type of |Objection

Comment

Comments 1 cant help but think that this is a very bad idea, the roads leading to Standen from both directions are
not suitable for HGV's and they would be a danger to all. There are schools on the route and it is
already very busy at peak times. In addition the condition of the roads around the area is already
appalling and the extra heavy traffic I am sure would wreak havoc. The site has been used for livestock
for many years so why the need to dump more waste on top, the only reason I am sure is financial.

We don't want it thank you.

Received P0/02/2020 16:08:56

Attachments



